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For immediate release       12 December 2014 
 

Millennium & Copthorne Hotels plc 
 
Non-Executive Director Changes 
 
Millennium & Copthorne Hotels plc (the “Company”) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Gervase MacGregor as a Non-Executive Director of the Company with effect from 11 December 
2014.  He will act as Chairman of the Audit and Risk Committee and is deemed to have recent 
and relevant financial experience. 
 
Gervase MacGregor has been a partner in BDO LLP since 1991, where he is currently the Head 
of International Advisory, Risk and Quality Services, specialising in forensic investigations and 
expert witness services.  He has experience in the hospitality sector over the last 25 years, first 
as an auditor of international five star hotels and more recently in investigations and disputes in 
the sector.   Mr MacGregor is a Fellow of the Institute of Chartered Accountants in England and 
Wales, a graduate of the University of Liverpool and has a Masters from HEC in Paris. 
 
Further to the announcement made on 17 September 2014, Sean Collins stepped down from 
the Board yesterday.  Nicholas George was appointed the Company’s Senior Independent 
Director. 
 
Kwek Leng Beng, Chairman of the Company, commented: “I am delighted that Gervase has 
agreed to join us.  He brings a wealth of experience and expertise and I am sure he will 
contribute enormously to the deliberations of the Board and its committees.  Once again, on 
behalf of the Board, I would like to thank Sean for his service and wish him well for the future.” 
 
 
Enquiries: 
Millennium & Copthorne Hotels plc     Tel: +44 (0) 20 7872 2444 
Jonathon Grech, Group General Counsel and Company Secretary 
Peter Krijgsman, Financial Communications (Media) 
 
Note: 

There are no matters which are required to be disclosed pursuant to Listing Rule 9.6.13 in 
respect of the appointment of Mr MacGregor. 


